From: Jeff Harris < JHarris@bchockey.net>

Sent: October 19, 2021 2:17 PM

To: Henry, Bonnie HLTH:EX

Subject: BC Hockey Honorary Captain

[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you are expecting from a known sender.

Dear Dr. Henry,

My name is Jeff Harris, and I am the Executive VP, Communications for BC Hockey based out of Saanichton. I believe you are familiar with us after being presented the BC Hockey Chair of the Board Award in 2020. In case you would like a little more information, BC Hockey is the Provincial Sports Organization that oversees hockey in B.C. and Yukon.

The reason for my email is that BC Hockey would like to bestow another honour upon you. We have chosen yourself, along with three other individuals who have been incredible leaders for our province in the fight against COVID-19, as honourary team captains for all BC Hockey teams this year. We would love the opportunity to discuss the possibility of presenting yourself, along with the other honourary captains (Premier John Horgan, Hon. Melanie Mark and Via Sports' Jared Kope), commemorative BC Hockey captain's jerseys. The presentation could be done with a media conference where we bring all four honourees together for the presentation or as informally as our CEO, Cameron Hope, coming directly to present you with your jersey. We realize that during these times, as well as the complexities of your schedules, that getting all four of the honourees together is unlikely but wanted to present it as an option. Truly, our main motivation is to let you know how much we appreciate everything you have done for our province and to present you the jersey, however that looks, on behalf of our 60,000 participants. We can only imagine how incredibly busy you are and realize the limitations of your schedule as well as the scope of our ask. We are pliable to whatever works best for you.

Please reach out when you have a moment to discuss. I am available via email or on my mobile at 250-516-7816.

Thank you,

Jeff



Jeff Harris
Executive Vice President,
Communications
BC Hockey
jharris@bchockey.net
250.652.2978 ext: 3207
BCHockey.net |

BC Hockey honours the traditional lands and homelands of all Indigenous peoples and communities across Canada, including

First Nations, Inuit and Métis living both on and off reserve, in rural and urban communities.